
 

IS YOUR HOUSEHOLD INCOME LESS THAN 

£16,190.00? 

If so you may be entitled to free school meals (FSM) 

and a reduction on school trips. Even if your child does 

not want a hot meal you will still benefit from applying! 

It will also be good for our school – the Government 

provides £661.00 of additional funding for every child 

registered to FSM. This is an additional investment in 

your child’s education. 

It will benefit you – you will save over £420.00 per year 

in food costs and receive discounts on school trips. 

 

It is so easy – just call the school office with your 

National Insurance number and they will be able to 

apply for you. 

It only takes 2 minutes to find out – no forms to fill 

 

School office 0208 942 2687 

 


